
Loudoun Tourism Board Recognizes Clerk in Loudoun  

   

 

The Loudoun Convention & Visitors Association celebrated tourism 

leadership in Loudoun County at its 2008 Tourism Awards ceremony 

recently at the Dulles Holiday Inn.  Several businesses and individuals were 

recognized at the annual awards ceremony for making contributions to the 

local tourism industry.  Loudoun County Clerk of the Circuit Court Gary 

Clemens was named the winner of the Hometown Star Award which is 

designated to recognize a local individual or organization that invited and 

hosted meetings, conventions or sports events in the county during the 

previous year.  Clemens was cited for hosting the annual convention for 

the Virginia Court Clerks Association in 2008. 


